
NOVEMBER SERVICE PROJECT 
Benefitting Chester County Food Bank 

Winter is on its way, and the Chester County Food Bank needs to fill 
its shelves for the cold weather season! This year we are hoping to 
help the Food Bank stock up on hearty comfort foods & nutritious 
fruits to keep hungry members of our community warm and healthy 
all winter long. Items requested by the Food Bank include: 

Canned Soups & Stews 
Pasta & Pasta Sauce 
Rice & Rice Mixes 

Canned Fruit (Packed in Juice) 

Donations will be accepted through Friday, November 22. Please drop off at 
the office Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., or send your 
donation in via car line. THANK YOU! 


